The Friends of the Falls City Library & Arts Center are auctioning off a piece of photography taken by
Falls City local, Teresa O’Grady. The photograph is of the old Rulo bridge and is 27”x39".

The bid will start at $150 and go up in $50 increments. Bidding will start September 1 and end

September 30. Stop into the library to view and bid on the photograph. If you are from out of town and
would like to bid email allie@fallscitylibrary.org.

Teresa O’Grady Biography

“My love and appreciation of nature came from growing up on a farm in the midst of the heartland, Falls
City, Nebraska.

The great outdoors was my playground. Exploring nature was an endless source of entertainment. It
opened my eyes to the magnificent world that exists right in front of me no matter where | am.

Painting became my outlet to share what | saw.

Taking photos to capture and replicate my subject became the catalyst sparking my interest in
photography. In time, | realized some things just can’t be translate onto canvas.

Acknowledging the beauty nature displays gives me an inner appreciation and respect to the source of it
all. One can’t be in awe of such beauty without a belief in a power much greater than ourselves.”

The Friends of the Falls City Library & Arts Center are a 501(c)(3) nonprofit dedicated to helping the Falls
City Library & Arts Center provide valuable experiences to the community- your donations and
membership dues fund prizes for summer/winter reading programs, snacks and supplies for after-school
programs and other exciting library events!

Emily Thompson, President
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